
I joined Edmund Carr in November 2016, having completed my A Levels at St John Payne School. 
Since then I have completed my AAT.  I am now continuing my studying to achieve my ACA 
qualification.  Being a member of the ICAEW and Level 7 apprenticeship programme involves 
not only passing exams but completing ethics programmes and several reviews.  

I work in the accounts and audit department where I prepare accounts and audit a variety of 
companies and charities. Since Covid-19 the audit department has adapted to work remotely, 
using a number of online programmes to communicate. 
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